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24/05/2023  16:01:472023/1671/P OBJ Tatiana 

Shuttleworth

This proposed construction of a basement extension will affect the foundations of my flat 2 of 30 Willoughby 

Road. The building has already had extensive underpinning and there is a tree which has large roots running 

under the outside walls, which has already caused movement and cracking to the building. Any work 

undertaken near the walls and foundations of  30 Willoughby Road will definitely cause serious problems to 

the property. To make matters worse one wall of my property is shared with 32 Willoughby road. Therefore 

this application is completely unacceptable and I reject it.

 1Total:

Page 1 of 1


